

ST MARY'S BRYANSTON SQUARE **School Newsletter**

Friday 28th November 2014

Y6 trip to the Premiership HQ

Year 6 had the opportunity to visit the Headquarters of A reminder that the Friends are appealing for the the football Premier league last Friday. Here they are on their trip:





Football friendlies

We have been playing football this week against some of the local schools. On Tuesday, children from year 3 and 4 beat Hampden Gurney school 8-1.

On Wednesday, children from year 5 and 6 beat both Christchurch Bentinck school and Hampden Gurney school. Not that we're competitive...!

Mr Angell and Miss Bell report that the children's behaviour was excellent and we are very proud of the children who took part. Well done.

Message from Ms Bowden

"We are updating our records for pupils who have medication in school. If your child has medication in school eg an asthma inhaler or epi pen, we need either: -a copy of their Health Care Plan from the GP or

-you need to pick up a form from the school office to be completed by your GP. Thank you"

Parents' Questionnaire

Thank you to all parents who have filled in their questionnaires about our school as a Church school. It is so helpful for us to know your views, so we can make sure we are doing the best job we can in school. There is still plenty of time to complete it. You can either bring your questionnaire into the office, or email it to Ms Lo at office@bryanston.net, whichever works best for you. We really appreciate you taking the time to do this.

Christmas Fair—12th December

following only if you have them to spare:

- new soft toys
- (nearly) new toys
- red wine to make mulled wine
- home baked cakes
- volunteers who can help on the day (there is a volunteer sheet at the school office) It promises to be a very exciting afternoon! Tickets for the grotto will be sold in the week leading up to the



Christmas Plays/ Services:

Monday 15th December: Foundation Stage Play

Tuesday 16th December: KS1 Play Wednesday 17th December: KS2 Play

Thursday 18th December: Carol Service in church 9.15

Well done to all our children, staff and parents for working so hard to make our school such a great place. You're all doing brilliantly!

With all best wishes,

En Nov man

Emily Norman, Headteacher